
Dear Partnership Parents of Rising First Graders, 

We hope that you had a great summer full of fun and relaxation!  We just know that you and your child 
are bubbling over with excitement to begin first grade.  In first grade, we share all of our supplies so 
PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE do NOT write your child’s name on the items you bring in (with the exception 
of their headphones).  If you have any questions about the supplies we have requested you can send an 
email to partnership-1@wcpss.net.  ***Please send all items to school no later than Monday, July 29th. 

Please purchase the following items: 

o 4 boxes of CRAYOLA brand crayons (24 pack)  
o 1 24 pack of Crayola twistable crayons  
o 12 ELMERS glue sticks 
o 4 boxes of #2 yellow pencils (Ticonderoga)  
o 2 reams of white copy paper  
o 1 pack of colored card stock (girls)  
o 1 pack of colored copy paper (boys)  
o 3 boxes of tissues  
o 2 paper towel rolls 
o 3 canisters of CLOROX/LYSOL brand wipes  
o 3 boxes or refills of baby wipes 
o 1 box of Quart size slider Easy Zipper/One Zip Ziploc bags  
o 1 box of sandwich size Ziploc bags  
o 2 boxes of Gallon size slider Easy Zipper/One Zip Ziploc bag not expandable)  
o 1 box of Snack or portion control size Ziploc bags 
o 1 pair of headphones (please label these with your child’s name) 
o 1 black 2-pocket plastic folder (with prongs) *can be found at Target or Walmart for 50 cents  
o 1 blue 2-pocket plastic folder (with prongs) *can be found at Target or Walmart for 50 cents  
o 2 4-packs of Expo dry erase markers  
o 1 2-pack of large pink erasers  
 
This fall, Partnership Magnet Elementary School will be making activity bags for children staying in local 
hospitals. Partnership students will be actively engaged in this project by creating and assembling the 
bags themselves. The bag activities will contain a mixture of student created activities and purchased 
items. Each grade level will have an assigned role aligned to their grade level’s standards. In order to 
support the gathering of materials for the project, each grade level is asking for specific items to be 
included in the bags. First grade needs your help in donating children’s books and coloring books. Thank 
you for your support of this project! 

We would also like for each family to bring a special item that will be used by the entire grade.  The 
special item will be shared during Meet the Teacher.   

We are thrilled about the upcoming year and look forward to seeing all of you on Wednesday, July 24th 
from 3-5pm for Meet the Teacher!  



Also, please mark your calendars for Back to School Night. It will be held on Tuesday, August 6th from 5-
7pm. 

Sincerely, 

The 1st Grade Team 


